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NOTICE 
 

 
A Fire Evacuation Drill will be conducted on Thursday, 30 

June 2022 throughout Tanjong Pagar Distripark. 
 

All visitors on the premises are required to evacuate and 
participate in the drill.  

Please follow our staff for instructions.  
 

We seek your understanding that there will be  
no admittance to SAM during the exercise  
and museum operations will only resume  

after the drill. 
 

Please approach our Visitor Experience team  
if you have any questions. 

 
Thank you. 

 
 


